
 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 
 
 

DATE:   May 16, 2018 
 
TO:   All Potential Submitters 
 
FROM:   Penny Owens, Assistant Purchasing Agent, City of Knoxville 
 
SUBJECT:  Addendum No. 1 to the RFQ for Broadway Corridor Improvement Study 
 
RFQS TO BE OPENED: May 21, 2018 at 11:00:00 a.m. (Eastern Time) 
 
This addendum is being published to answer the following questions concerning the above referenced 
RFQ.  This addendum becomes a part of the contract documents and modifies the original specifications 
as follows: 
 
Question #1:  May we have a copy of the Broadway Corridor Improvements Study? 
 
Response:  Yes, the study may be found at https://ws.onehub.com/files/u1belscr. 
 
Question #2: Are there any accident reports available for accidents that occur in the proposed project 
area? 
 
Response: A summary of bike & pedestrian crashes can be found on this map 
https://maps.knoxmpc.org/MapSeries/bikepedcrash.html. Motor vehicle crash data can be provided 
after a consultant is selected for this project. 
 
Question #3: Are detailed plans for the trail extension available? From our research, it appears as 
though the proposed trail extension will occur right in the middle of the Broadway Corridor 
Improvement Study project alignment. 
 
Response: Design of the multiuse path/greenway has not started yet. 
 
Question #4: What is the City's expected schedule for this project? 
 
Response: One year. 
 
 

END OF ADDENDUM 1 
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